
Well done everyone on a great start to Term 2. It is clear that the students 
have enjoyed a great Easter break and are excited to be back and learning 
at school. The students have settled in well and are having fun working on 
their exciting topics 
this term. Well done to 
all of Mr P’s grade as I 
think most of you have 
all now completed 
your challenge for 
dojo points. The 
children have been 
very kind in asking if I 
enjoyed my holiday 
over Easter. It was 
great to hear about 
their holidays and in 
most cases, they 
shared that they ate too much chocolate. 

 
I wanted to share 
that one of our 
students, Sam in 
Grade 6, is 
running 7kms in 
the Mother’s Day 
Classic on the 
15th May. He's 
working hard to 
raise funds for 
ovarian cancer 
research. If you 
would like to 
support Sam and 
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this great cause you are able to 
donate on his fundraising page - 
www.mothersdayclassic.com.au/
fundraisers/sambyrnes/mothers-
day-classic-mornington-peninsula 
 
Good luck Sam, we will all be 
cheering you on! 

Next Tuesday, our School 
Captains will be representing 
Carrum Primary School at the 
Seaford RSL ANZAC 
Commemorative Service 
involving local school students. 
We are very proud of our relationship with the Seaford RSL and thank them 
for their ongoing support of our school’s education programs. Further, 
ANZAC Day is next Thursday 25th of April, which is a Public Holiday. On 
Thursday there will be a local Carrum Service held at Beauty Point at 
7am. Some of our school leaders have been invited to MC this event and Mr 

Mulcahy will be 
there to help with 
organising the 
service. We wanted 
to extend an 
invitation to this 
service to all 
members of the 
Carrum community. 
Finally, at school we 
will also have a 
short service over 
the school PA on 
Wednesday that all 
students will 

participate in. Our teachers will be spending some time next week 
explaining the importance of ANZAC day to our students.   

 The 2025 Prep transition process has now begun. We will continue to 
hold school tours on Tuesdays and Wednesdays this term. Please contact the 
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office if you would like to 
book at tour. To support 
parents with 
understanding the 
enrolment process we 
will be holding a Prep 
Parent Information 
Evening in the 
Multipurpose Room at 
6pm on Tuesday 22nd 
April. During the session 
we will be providing 
information about the 
‘Prep Enrolment Process’ 
and our Prep teachers will 
share some ideas of what you can do to prepare your child for school in 
2025. Information on Prep enrolments and our upcoming tour dates is 
available on the enrolment page of our website - carrumps.vic.edu.au/
enrolment/. If you would like any further information please contact the 
office. 

This term we have a number of events to look forward to. These events 
will be advertised in the newsletter, on our school calendar and through 
Compass. Please continue to keep up to date with this information 
throughout the term. It is important that all families remember that School 
Photo Day will be on Tuesday 14th May. Information on how to order 
photographs will be sent home soon. Please make sure you read through 
this information carefully to ensure your orders are processed correctly. It is 
important that all students wear clean school uniform for their photos. 

On Friday we will finish the week with an assembly in the 
Multipurpose Room. The assembly will begin at 3:10pm and students will 
be dismissed from their classrooms at 3:30pm. 

Have a great weekend everyone. 

Best regards, 
Clem Langford 
Principal 
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Our next Carrum Beach Patrol action to remove litter 
from our beautiful Carrum beach & foreshore is 

happening on Saturday 27 April from 9-10am. We're 
meeting near the Carrum SLSC. 
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order your school photos now
to order visit: www.advancedlife.com.au

enter code: 6XJ D9A 2CN
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